
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 4, 2016  

  

 

Rotary Club of Wichita Falls  

Attn: Lisa Stephens Musick  

 

Dear Lisa,  

I am Carla Dowlen, Marketing Director at Habitat for Humanity, Wichita Falls, Texas Rotary Club of 

Wichita Falls donated on 10-8-2015 $2,000.00 and on 10-29-15, $1,500.00 this money was used to 

pay for electrical work on a Habitat for Humanity house at 700 Dallas Street here in Wichita Falls, 

Texas.  

 

Thank you for the donation,  

 

 

 

Carla Dowlen  

Marketing Director  

940-716-9300    

 


